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Re:  Louisiana Do Not Call Program
Principal Solicitor Registration Renewal 2025

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Louisiana Public Service Commission Do Not Call program accepts telephonic solicitor registrations based on the
calendar year, January through December. The last quarter LPSC Do Not Call registry for calendar year 2024 was issued
from our office September 13, 2024. The first quarter LPSC Do Not Call registry for calendar year 2025 will be issued
from our office on or about December 15, 2024, and will be effective for enforcement on January 1, 2025.

Our records show your business was a registered Principal telephonic solicitor with our program in 2024. To continue
your participation with the LPSC Do Not Call program without a break in registration, please submit your re-registration
packet on or before December 8, 2024. Your packet must contain a completed Principal telephonic solicitor renewal
application (copy enclosed for your convenience), and certified funds for the applicable amount (Principal and Dependent
registration and list fees) made payable to the Louisiana Public Service Commission, and an electronic spreadsheet
containing consolidated Dependent data if applicable. If your company registers twenty or more Dependent solicitors. an
electronic version of the dependent registration details must be submitted. The format required for this data collection is
available on the solicitor’s page of our website at https:/lpsc.louisiana.gov/DNC_SolicitorApplnfo.

There have been no changes to the registration fee schedule for the 2024 calendar year. Although we do not accept company
checks, wire transfer and credit card options are available, as well as certified checks and money orders. [nformation
regarding the payment process can be found on our website at https:/Ipsc.lounisiana.gov/DNC_SolicitorApplInfo.

A Dependent registration renewal form has also been included in your registration packet. You are instructed to provide a
copy of this form to any Dependent solicitor that you will authorize with your registration. These Dependent solicitors
MUST complete their portion of the application and forward it to you for your approval. The approval consists of
completing the applicable Principal solicitor information, attaching the applicable Dependent registration fees, and having
your Designated Contact person complete the Acknowledgement and Approval of Principal solicitor section (this MUST
BE SIGNED AND NOTARIZED in TWO PLACES ON THE DEPENDENT FORM). Please submit the complete Dependent
forms along with your Principal registration packet if possible. You may not disseminate registry information to a
Dependent solicitor until they are properly registered and authorized by our office. Our office has NOT mailed individual
packets to your dependents, but all registration forms are available on our website for download.

We appreciate your participation in the LPSC Do Not Call program. [ would like to remind you that even though you
might subscribe to the National Do Not Call List, you must also subscribe at the state level, to make phone calls into our
state. [f your company has decided not to reregister at this time, I remind you that all solicitation calls must be made in
compliance with both state and federal DNC programs.
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If you have already completed your registration for 2025, please accept our thanks and disregard this reminder. If you have
any questions, or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 1-800-256-2397, or via email at

donotcall@la.gov.

Sincerely,

%W\ é)@wmq

Lisa Stevenson
Do Not Call Program Manager



